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Whitney Kline

From: Rone Tromble
Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2024 8:33 AM
To: 'James Wilkins'
Cc: Jane Hudson; Lora Hoggatt; Whitney Kline
Subject: RE: UNP Arena and Entertainment District

Thank you for your email.  We will make sure the Planning Commission receives this with any other supports we may 
receive prior to the meeting on June 13. 
 
 
Roné N. Tromble, Admin. Tech. IV 
Planning & Community Development 
City of Norman 
DEVELOPMENT CENTER 
225 N. Webster 
(405) 307-7112 
 
 
 

From: James Wilkins <jamescwilkins@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 05, 2024 7:08 PM 
To: Rone Tromble <Rone.Tromble@NormanOK.gov> 
Subject: EXTERNAL EMAIL : UNP Arena and Entertainment District 
 
Please forward to the Planning Commission members, as their email addresses are not available via the city 
website.  
 
This citizen and taxpayer fully supports the proposed OU Basketball Arena and Entertainment District proposed 
in the UNP District.  
 
As we move into the SEC the City of Norman needs to grow to meet the demands of the future market. This 
requires foresight from our city leaders who want to move our city forward rather than freeze it in the state of 
decay we are currently experiencing.  
 
I urge you to approve the UNP Entertainment District and OU Basketball Arena.  
 
Regards,  
 
James C. Wilkins 


